
 

 

  

We would like to introduce you our new website www.m2bswitches.com 

Taking profit of the new general brochure we presented last January, we have worked in an easier website 

where our customers can find all technical information related to our products. Our new website is aimed 

to offer the same new aesthetic line. 

  

It is not just a new look. We have also worked in a really dynamic and interactive website which is, by 

itself, a perfect tool for all technical and engineering departments which require a quick access to all the 

information, for example, you can get to all products through a pull-down menu or through a direct menu 

on homepage. 

  

Another important improvement you can see is that all products have their PDF file where you can check 

all technical possibilities we can offer you. 

  

We would like to invite you to visit us on internet and remind you that our sales department is at your 

disposal for more information. You can contact us through your agent or writing us to 

info@m2bswitches.com or if you prefer calling us at (0034) 93 867 51 93. 

 

Best reagrds 
M2B TECHNOLOGIES 
www.m2bswitches.com 


